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Time extension for submission of Fab Lab proposal

The Higher Education Quality Enhancement Project (HEQEP) has published an advertisement in
two newspapers - The Daily Star and Kaler Kahtha on 09 August 2016 inviting proposals on Fab Lab
(Fabrication Laboratory) under Window 4-Innovation Fund.

Considering time constraint for preparation of proposal on such a new concept as well as to arrange
workshop for the prospective proposal submitting universities, HEQEP has extended the date of
submission for Fab Lab proposal to the office of Vice-chancellor of the respective university up to
25 September, 2016. The other important dates are rescheduled as follows:

Last date to forward the CP to UAIFS/AIFMU of the respective university : 26 September 2016
Last date to reach CPs to HEQEP Office : 29 September 2016

Tentative time for publication of Award : 4th week of October 2016

Tentative time for signing contract - Ist week of November 2016

Completion date of Fab Lab subprojects : On or before 30 November 2018

All other information will remain unchanged.
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